
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Thank you for praying and giving faithfully to reaching the deaf! 
Please continue to give regular offerings to Louisiana AG Deaf Camp. 
This may be the only opportunity for these deaf kids to learn about Jesus!  God bless you! 

“I am very 
thankful that 
they chose me  
to come.  
Interacting with 
the kids has been 
awesome!” 

- 1st year  
Camp Speaker 

Why is AG Deaf Camp so important?  
“I went from a Camper, to a Jr. Counselor, to Assistant Sports Director, to 
Manager of Sports, to Worship Leader, to Teacher, to the Speaker for 
Children’s Church.  I want to see the next generation take over for this 
camp and following in the footsteps of Jesus as I do.” 

LA AG DEAF CAMP 
 

Regayna Rester,  
Camp Director 



 

 

 

  

“I like the competitions… any 
kind of competitions.  I would 
encourage others to come.” 

  – 6th year camper 

“It’s great learning  

about God, studying His 

Word and the Bible 

Challenge competition.” 

- 7th year camper 

 

“Camp is FUN!  I loved 

drinking Sprite from the baby 

bottle.” 

- 1st year camper 

 

“I like throwing water 

balloons when it’s hot.” 

- 1st year camper 

 

43 years and counting!!...thanks to 
the support of the Louisiana District. 
God has used your prayer, gifts, and 
work to help the Deaf Camp reach 
hundreds of unsaved children and 
teens! God bless you! 

Mail:  
Re.  A/G Deaf Camp      
LA. District Council       
P.O. Box 7388           
Alexandria, LA 71306 

“I love swimming.” 

- 1st year camper 


